
August 17, 2010 

President Eric Garcetti 
Los Angeles City Council 
200 N. Spring Street 
Los Angeles CA 90012 

Dear Councilman Garcetti: 

PHYLLIS M. DAUGHERTY 
420 N. BONNIE BRAE STREET 

LOS ANGELES }:A 90026 
(213) 413-6428 

RE: CF 10-0982 ANIMAL-LIMIT INCREASE IN THE CjTY"OF LOS ANGELES 

It has come to my attention that Mr. Ed Muzika, who has filed documents in support of the above 
motion, sent an e-mail on August 13, 2010, (described in the attached), which contains false 
information about me to members of the City Council, the President of the LA Animal Services 
Commission and management of that department. 

On the advice of counsel, I am attaching a response which was sent by me to those listed on his e-mail, 
(obtained through a Public Information Request). I am not providing a copy of Mr. Muzika's 
misleading communication so as to not republish untrue statements; however, it is a public document 
available through a request to the Department of Animal Services. 

1 am unsure as to whom within the Council or staff members Mr. Muzika's e-mail may have been 
circulated or forwarded. I am therefore requesting that my response be made a part of the file on CF 
10-0982 to provide notice to any of the staff or public regarding my response to this matter. 

Thank you. 

~ ~ = () -c: 
=< en 
() CXI 

~ 
o rn -
.qj ~ 

:X 

'? 
~ . Co) 

(..) 

~ 
P:o 
rnm 
7::J (') 
>-::: f.T) 
,.·~-=) -<;::::: ·/·; rrr 
c:::~c..: 
-·~·'1 

: .U-'<::.1 c;_ . 
mi../> 



Page 1 of 1 

From: ANIMALISSU@aol.com 
To: counciilman.rosendahl@lacity.org, councilmember.smith@lacity.org, paul.koretz@lacity.org, 
mramsayer@gershla.com, dana.bartholomew@dailynews.com, Ninekitties@aol.com, Kathy.Davis@lacity.org, 
linda.barth@lacity.org 
CC: jezinder@zinderkoch.com 
Sent: 8/17/2010 9:39:10 A.M. Pacific Daylight Time 
Subj: IMPORTANT ALERT: MISLEADING E-MAIL FROM ED MUZIKA RE PHYLLIS DAUGHERTY 

IMPORTANT ALERT: MISLEADING E-MAIL FROM ED MUZIKA RE PHYLLIS DAUGHERTY 

I have confirmed that on August 13, 2010 at 4:56PM, an e-mail was sent to you from Ed Muzika 
(edwardmuzika@sbcglobal.net) with the Subject: "Phyllis Daugherty Responds to My Rebuttal of Her 
Protest on Increasing Pet Limits, With My Response." 

This is to advise you that I, Phyllis Daugherty, did not write the almost unintelligible wording contained 
in that alleged e-mail (in which I purportedly misspelled my own name as DAUGERTY in this false 
posting) to a Mr. Edward Muzika regarding animal limits in the City of Los Angeles. 

Although I continue to fully support our position of maintaining the current three (3) animal (cat/dog) 
limits in the City of Los Angeles, I have had absolutely no communication with Mr. Muzika, and I had 
no knowledge of this alleged communication in my name presented to you by Mr. Muzika, falsely 
alleging that he received it from me. I have seen the content as a result of a Public Information 
Request. 

My legal counsel is addressing this issue on my behalf with Mr. Muzika. We have demanded an 
immediate retraction. 

I apologize that there has been an apparent attempt to misrepresent that posting as coming from me 
by Mr. Muzika and to taint my credibility with members of the City Council and the Commission and 
Department of Los Angeles Animal Services, and I ask you to disregard his communication. 

This communication is also being provided as a pdf attachment. 

Phyllis M. Daugherty 

Wednesday, August 18,2010 AOL: ANIMALISSU 


